
A Note of Thanks from the Pastor 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
I am truly grateful to those who have made contributions toward the purchase of liturgical items on my 
“Summer Wish List.”  Please take note of our tremendous progress so far: 
 
Altar Crucifix – Cost $1000 - PAID IN FULL 
 
Funeral Pall (Casket covering) and Matching Chasuble – Cost $1800 - $1150 already received;  

$650 still needed to cover the cost of these items 

 
Matching Set of Sunday Chasubles (and stoles) in all four Liturgical Colours 
Green Chasuble (Ordinary Time) – Cost $300 – PAID IN FULL 
 
Purple Chasuble (Advent & Lent) – Cost $300 – PAID IN FULL 
 
Red Chasuble (Palm Sunday, Feasts of Martyrs)  

Cost $300 – no donations received to date 

 
White Chasuble (Christmas and Easter Season, Solemnities of Jesus and the Saints)  

Cost $300 - no donations received to date 

 
For those wishing to contribute to the remaining items, kindly bring a cheque to the parish office made 
out to “St. Francis of Assisi Church”.  Feel free to specify which item your donation is directed toward. 
 
Thank you again for your kindness and generosity.  Your sacrificial offerings during this challenging time 
are very much appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Fr. Damian Ali, Pastor 
 


